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1 All Campus 
Admin 

No No  
REMINDER 
Please check the Brodetsky website for holiday dates, the school website has 
the correct holiday dates for 2017/18 and 2018/19 
 
Here is the link http://brodetsky.org/news-events/calendar/ 
 
May we remind you not to look on Google as they have the wrong dates. 
 
Many thanks 
 

2 All The Link No No  
For those that have not already ordered Challah for this Friday 19th January 
please use the following link. Please make sure you order by 1:00pm on 
Wednesday. 
 
 https://form.responster.com/NlyVKm 
 
Every challah bought provides 80p for the PTA which is passed on as funds to 
spend on our pupils, so thank you for your continuing support.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Parent Mail 

This communication includes specific school information that is important and should be distributed 
today. Please take the time to check this carefully and see if anything applies to your child. We will not 

normally send more than one parent mail a day. 

http://brodetsky.org/news-events/calendar/
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AMERICAN THEME LUNCH 
This Thursday 18th January we will be having a special American theme lunch 
which is open to all children. 
 
The food on offer will be : 
Hot dogs 
Burgers 
Hash Browns 
Baked Beans 
Choc Chip and Ice cream 
Orange Juice 
 
If your child already has school lunches they will automatically receive this meal 
but if your child has packed lunch and they would like to have a school lunch as 
a one off then please send £2.40 in a named envelope to the school office and 
we will add your child to the lunch list for that day. 
 
Many thanks 
 

4 Year 4 girls Camps 
Admin 

No No Janet Sammon Head of PE at Allerton High is coming into school on Thursday at 
2:15pm to talk to year 4 girls who may be interested in going to netball training 
on Thursday evenings at The Zone 5pm-6pm. She will also run a small demo for 
them during the talk. 

5 All Miss Haines No No  
We are having another book sale on Wednesday 24th January 3:15pm-4pm in 
the Brodetsky Hall. Please come with 20p’s! 

 


